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Downtown parking is precious, and will be more so, if a theater is built in the future.  What benefit does
the city receive by approving more parking for the Foundation?  Why not partner with the city by allowing
the public to use the parking spaces in the evenings or on the weekends?  It could be a win-win for both
parties.
 
Anne Hambly 
Los Altos resident


